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Subject: Report No. 50-389/81-22 ~

Thank you for your letters of response dated January 8 and February 19, 1982,
documenting the steps you have taken to identify the underlying causes and to
correct the violation concerning activities under NRC Construction Permit
No. CPPR-144 which was described in our letter of December 9,1981, and which was
discussed with you in a meeting at the Region II offices on February 9,1982. We
will examine the actions you have taken and their results in future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

Frank J. Long, Acting Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Project and Resident Programs

cc: B. J. Escue, Plant Manager
N. Weems, Assistant QA

Construction Manager

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of Florida
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